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THOUGHTS FROM THE HOME OFFICE
Staying Apart, Together

Greetings everyone, 

This issue of LivFun could not have been more timely. 
Leisure Care communities have never been more creative in 
cultivating connectedness and finding happiness in uncon-
ventional ways. As the last few months have forced us to 
stay physically apart, our communities have come together 
like never before. 

 From virtual happy hours and meal delivery to video calls 
and car parades, our communities continue to exemplify 
the best of the human spirit. We have seen our communities 
come together in extraordinary times, and we continue to do 
so. We could go on forever, telling you how our residents are 
embodying our Five-Star Fun promise while staying apart 
together, but we know that a picture is worth a thousand 
words. 

 
All our best, 
Greg Clark and the entire Leisure Care team
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